
 
 

DATE:       May 2, 2022 

TO:           Citrus College Colleagues 

FROM:     Greg Schulz, Ed.D., Superintendent/President 

RE:           Note of Appreciation 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Each year in the United States, the first week of May is recognized as Teacher Appreciation 
Week. I want to thank each of our faculty members for doing extraordinary work to support our 
students and colleagues.  
 
Throughout the year at Citrus College, our students have the opportunity to learn from our 
talented instructors, librarians, and counselors, who care deeply about their wellbeing and 
success. On behalf of our campus community, I want to thank our faculty for delivering 
excellence and fostering growth in the classroom and throughout our learning and support 
spaces. Because of your passion to help our students succeed, they are inspired to dream big, 
work hard, and pursue a path to accomplish their educational, career and life goals. 
 
There is a Chinese Proverb that says: “If you are planning for a year, sow rice; if you are 
planning for a decade, plant trees; if you are planning for a lifetime, educate people.”  
 
When I think about what this quote means to me, I am reminded of the impact that each of our 
full-time and adjunct faculty members has on the lives of our students. Working together, we are 
making lasting differences that will positively impact individuals, families and our communities.  
 
I am grateful for the empathy, care and compassion that our faculty show to our students and 
colleagues. Thank you for your significant contributions and for making the Citrus College 
experience unique. 
 
With appreciation, 
 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D.  
Superintendent/President  

 
 


	FROM:     Greg Schulz, Ed.D., Superintendent/President

